
Meeting to Discuss 

Enhancing & Supporting Substitute Care 

For the Children & Families of Richland County 

 

Where: Richland County Children Services 

When: Tuesday, October 31, from 2:30-4:30 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to collaborate as a community on 

ways to better assist children, families, and substitute care/foster 

parents within Richland County.  

Three teams will be developed, each with a specific purpose: 

 One team will tackle issues related to recruitment of foster 

parents within Richland County. 

 One team will discuss ways to retain the current foster 

parents who are already in place. 

 One team will come up with solutions to problems related to 

the management of children who are already in the care of 

RCCS. 

 

If you would like to participate in this meeting and contribute your 

own ideas regarding these issues, please RSVP by October 27th to 

Amy Gosser at (419) 774-4102 or Amy.Gosser@jfs.ohio.gov. 

Light snacks will be provided. 
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